
To: Christine Gallagher, Town Clerk 
 Anne Newhall, Assistant Town Clerk 
 
From: Jim Hayden, First Selectman 
 
Re:  Cancellation of the August 31, 2021, Special Meeting of the Board of Selectmen 
 
Date: August 31, 2021 
 
The Special Meeting of the Board of Selectmen scheduled for August 31, 2021 at 5 pm has been 
cancelled due to a lack of a quorum. 


